
 
 

 From the Principal’s Desk  December 8, 2024 

 I first want to thank Mrs. Johnson, Mrs. Mitchell, Mrs. Bombard and the Elementary 

faculty for their efforts on last week’s Elementary Christmas concert.  It was wonderful to see 

the children dressed up and share their joy through song.  They did a wonderful job!  Thank you 

also to the Home and School Club for helping with our Junior High Dance this past Saturday! 

Finally, thank you to Ms. Petrillose for being the DJ for the dance and making all the 

arrangements for the trip to see Lion King on Friday evening.  It was an awesome play!   

  

At the Jr/Sr High 
 The Jr/Sr High will celebrate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception on Monday, 

December 9 at 8:00 am 

 The Jr/Sr High Christmas Concert will take place on Thursday, December 12 at 6 pm 

 Friday, December 13 will be a $1 dress down day 

At the Elementary 

 On December 9th, 16th and 20th, there will be an Advent wreath lighting prayer service 

from 8:15 to 8:35 in the gym.   

 The Elementary will celebrate the Feast of the Immaculate Conception on Monday, 

December 9 at 10:00 am 

 There will be a Christmas Themed Family Fun Night at the Elementary Bldg from 4-6 

pm on Saturday, December 14 

 

Our X-Box Series X with two (2) three-month 

Ultimate Game Pass Raffle is still open.  Don’t 

forget to purchase your tickets for $1 each.  The 

drawing will take place on December 20, 2024.   

 

 

 

 

 

   


